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We welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh.  Any correspondence received in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and corresponding 
in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I was encouraged to hear that the Physics Mentoring Project has continue to achieve success 
this year, despite the obvious challenges the pandemic has brought to all schools and 
learners across Wales.  I would like to take this opportunity to both congratulate and thank 
you for your enthusiasm, commitment and dedication to participating in the Project.  
 
The importance of activities such as the Physics Mentoring Project should not be 
underestimated. Supporting young people to recognise the importance of physics, and the 
significant opportunities a career in STEM can offer is crucial to increase the flow of STEM 
skills into the Welsh economy.  
 
I am sure that all of you who have participated in the project either as a Mentor or as a 
participant have found it both interesting and rewarding. The transferable skills that you will 
develop from studying physics will open such a wide range of exciting opportunities and 
career options for you. Llongyfarchiadau mawr ar eich llwyddiant (many congratulations on 
your achievement) 
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